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Most bus routes along Anzac Parade have been cut from stopping at many bus stops. 

This has resulted in loss of options of express buses, routes to and in the city as well as 
frequency, particularly at night. 

It is obvious that the public is being pushed onto the light rail, however the light rail is not 
only slower, it does not go near enough to work and business places in the areas of St 
Vincent's Hospital, Hyde Park, Albion and Elizabeth Streets. The light rail also does not have 
the seating nor frequency of stops to accommodate passengers unable to walk or stand 
over distances. 

The light rail does not have the versatility to match the cost and inconvenience it has caused 
to the infrastructure and residents along and around Anzac Parade. Even Emergency 
Services use alternative routes in lieu of Anzac Parade. 


